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Geography & Earth Sciences in London, England for AY 2015-2016

Dr. Heather Smith will be spending the 2015-2016 Academic year in London, England serving as
UNC Charlotte’s Faculty Resident Director for our student exchange program with Kingston
University. For students participating in this program, its exchange nature means that “tuition
and fees are payable to UNC Charlotte at regular in-state or out-of-state rates according to your
residency status” (as per OEA website). This is a tremendous opportunity to live and study in
one of the world’s premier global cities and to do so while one of our own Geography and Earth
Sciences Faculty is on site and engaged in teaching, research and outreach that is directly
related to your degree program. Indeed, Dr. Smith is developing London field based URBS and
GEOG Topics courses in which students can participate while enrolled in the Kingston Study
Abroad program.

v For more information about the UNC Charlotte/Kingston University Exchange Program
see - http://edabroad.uncc.edu/programs/exchange/uncc-partners/kingston-university.

v" To receive an application to complete, students must first attend an information
session. See this link for further details of the sessions -
http://edabroad.uncc.edu/about-us/calendar/information-sessions.

v The application deadline participation in for Spring 2016 is September 1st, 2015.
v If you are interested in this opportunity for the full academic year or fall semester
please contact the Office of Education Abroad directly and as soon as possible -

http://edabroad.uncc.edu/programs.

v" For more information about Kingston University see - http://www.kingston.ac.uk/.

Please don’t hesitate to contact Dr. Smith (heatsmit@uncc.edu) should you want to talk further
and learn more about this exciting opportunity!




